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Community members notice - Potranco Ranch

Dear neighbors,

We’ve got some exciting news for the Reuse water customers in Potranco Ranch. Effective
today you may start to use your irrigation systems! While the reuse water is up and running,
we would ask you to please be supportive to each other and use good judgment when using
your reuse irrigation systems. Water conservation is always important during this time of the
year. Irrigating during the morning hours between 6 a.m. and 10 a.m. or 7 p.m. and 11 p.m. is
always a great way to ensure you are getting the best water retention for your lawns. Feel
free to share the good news with your neighbors in Potranco Ranch!

Best Regards,

Forest Glen Utility Company
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